

St Columba's School Bayswater

BAYSWATER WA 6053 PO Box 61 BAYSWATER WA 6933 Tel: 08 9208 2700 Fax: 08 9370 3985 admin@stcolsbays.wa.edu.au www.saintcolumbas.com.au

32 Roberts Street

Grow in Faith Seek Wisdom

Live in Peace

17 February 2020

Staffing News

Dear Parents

Jenny Maughan - Social Worker

Jenny Maughan, our school social worker, has made the difficult decision to retire, effective this week. Unfortunately, due to the failing health of her parents, and Jen being their main carer, Jen has decided to make the move to retirement.

On behalf of everyone here at St Columba's School, we express our gratitude and appreciation for all Jen has brought to the life of our school. While it is with sadness, we say farewell, it is also with the knowledge of the contribution Jen has made in over 42 years of social work, ten of those years here at St Columba's School in Bayswater.

The position will be advertised this week for a quick turnaround. Jen's last day with us will be this Wednesday 19 February.

We wish Jen well in her retirement. Jen will be remembered fondly by our school community and her presence missed greatly. Goodness your way Jen.

Kindest regards

Art Lombardi

Principal